
 

 

Lugarno Public School P & C Artwork Fundraiser 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

We are running a Pictureproducts melamine plate activity and we'd love you to join in. Your child's 

unique artwork is transformed into durable, high-quality melamine Pictureplates that will last a 

lifetime. 

Your child can use photos, markers, paints and handprints to create their artworks, and you can 

have as many copies made as you'd like, so it's a fantastic gift idea for grandparents and other 

family members. What will your child draw? 

We are offering a range of products decorated with your child's artwork, such as the Pictureplate, 

Pictureclocks, plastic or ceramic mugs, water bottles and calendars. 

How to get involved 

1. Choose which products, and how many of each, you'd like to order.  

- Pay for your order online on Qkr!  

Orders/payments are due by Friday 13th May. 



 

 

2. As orders are received the drawing paper will be delivered to your child via classrooms for 

them to create artworks at home with pens, paint, stickers, fingers, feet and photos—the 

brighter the better! Spare paper will be provided.  

- Return your drawing/s to the front office when complete. 

- Drawings are due in by Friday 20th May. 

3. Once your order is completed at the Pictureproducts factory, it will be posted back to the 

school. Completed projects will be sent home with students. Estimated delivery is end of July.  

Products and prices 

• Pictureplate: $28 

• Pictureclock: $34 

• Small clock, 600ml water bottle or tote bag: $29 

• Ceramic mug, plastic mug, 400ml water bottle or pencil case: $24 

• Calendar: $19 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Paying for your order 

Pay for your order online via Qkr! Finished artwork must be received to the office no later than 

Friday 20th May. 


